Hibs announce details of
‘Away Season Ticket’ scheme

[x]

Hibs have announced the details of the away season ticket
scheme, which will be implemented in time for the first away
league match of the season against Falkirk.

Supporters signing up for an away season ticket are committing
to purchasing a ticket for every away match in the Ladbrokes
Championship, Irn Bru Challenge Cup, Betfred League Cup and
William Hill Scottish Cup. Money will be automatically debited
shortly before the match tickets go on sale, normally around
two weeks before the match.

The number of away season ticket holders will be capped at
350, which is half of Hibs’ smallest league allocation of
away tickets (Dumbarton). This means that tickets should be
available for every match to supporters who do not wish to
take part in the away season ticket scheme, with season ticket
holders given a priority window where demand is expected to
exceed supply of tickets.

Away season tickets will be available at the Hibernian Ticket
Office, by phoning 0844 844 1875 option 2 or by e-mailing the
form below to tickets@hibernianfc.co.uk.

Supporters looking to buy away season tickets in groups are
advised to complete only one application. Hibs are not able to
facilitate individual away season ticket holders sitting
together for each match. If the tickets are purchased through
one application the tickets will be allocated together.

The away season ticket will be on sale as follows:

10am Wednesday 27 July: 500+ loyalty points
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10am Friday 29 July: all home season ticket holders

The 1loyalty points scheme will be disbanded after the
introduction of this scheme and the club do not anticipate
using it again. They have been used in this instance as a
mechanism for selling the away season ticket scheme only and
will not be used for the sales arrangments for the Falkirk
game.

Away season tickets will only be available for purchase until
5pm on Thursday 4 August.



